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Staff FISCAL NOTE

FISCAL IMPACT: O State O Local O Statutory Public Entity O Conditional X No Fiscal Impact

Drafting Number: LLS 16-0583 Date: January 22, 2016
Prime Sponsor(s): Rep. Dore Bill Status: House Judiciary
Sen. Roberts Fiscal Analyst: Josh Abram (303-866-3561)

BILL TOPIC: MAKE REFERENCES TO ATTORNEY GENERAL GENDER NEUTRAL

Summary of Legislation

The bill makes the state statutes that govern or refer to the attorney general or to the
attorney general's office gender neutral.

Assessment

The bill will not change the expenditures or revenue of any state agency or local
government; it merely changes masculine gender references to the Attorney General in the
Colorado Revised Statutes and makes other standard word changes to conform with current

drafting practices in the Office of Legislative Legal Services. For these reasons, the bill is
assessed as having no fiscal impact.

Effective Date

The bill takes effect August 10, 2016, if the General Assembly adjourns on May 11, 2016,
as scheduled, and no referendum petition is filed.
State and Local Government Contacts

Law Office of Information Technology

The revenue and expenditure impacts in this fiscal note represent changes from current law under the bill for each fiscal
year. For additional information about fiscal notes, please visit: www.colorado.gov/fiscalnotes.



